From: Scott Spertzel

To: Gibson, Alistair (BOS)
Subject: Resignation from the Board
Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 11:03:39 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear Mr. Gibson,

This is to inform you | have decided to resign as a Commissioner with the Assessment Appeals Board.
My request for reappointment that was recommended for appointment as an Alternate Board
Member is withdrawn. Please let me know what is needed to complete any outstanding findings of
fact.

Best Regards,
Scott Spertzel

Scott Spertzel

Principal

Five Corners Group

Direct: 415.508.3379 | Main: 415.508.3377

scott.spertzel@5cornersgroup.com | Bio | vCard | www.5cornersGroup.com
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